
Addendum 1 to the RFP for  
Management of Annual Pension Trustee Elections RFP 

The following revision has been made to the RFP for Management of Annual Pension Trustee Elections  
RFP: 

The 2021 CTPF Election Policy was inadvertently omitted from the Request for Proposals.  The policy 
may be found on the CTPF website: 
https://www.ctpf.org/sites/files/2021-02/January%202021%20Election%20Policy%20FINAL.pdf


